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Donegan, Fergus (Alab)

From: Minister McConalogue <minnoreply-agriculture@corr.cloud.gov.ie>
Sent: Thursday 21 September 2023 10:09
To: Alab, Info
Subject: Reply

CAUTION: This Email originated from Outside of this department. Do not click links or open attachments 
unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe. Otherwise Please Forward any suspicious 
Emails to Notify.Cyber@agriculture.gov.ie . 
 

Ms. Margaret Carton  

info@alab.ie  

Reference No: DAFM-MMO-01987-2023 

Dear Ms Carton,  

I refer to your letters of 29 June 2023 regarding the appeals before ALAB (Your Ref AP34 – AP 48/2019).  
 
The Minister for Agriculture, Food and the Marine made determinations on the applications referred to on 4 
September 2019 and 12 September 2019.  
 
As requested, the Aquaculture and Foreshore Management Division previously provided the necessary 
information to ALAB on these files and has no additional submissions or observations to make in relation to 
the matter. 
 

Yours sincerely, 

Maria Rigney 
 

Private Secretary 


